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December 3, 2020

Healey Glessner
Valley Christian School
2526 Sunset Lane
Missoula, MT 59804

Dear Principal Glessner,

It is with sincere gratitude that we recognize Valley Christian School as a Purple Star
school. The Montana Interstate Children’s Compact Commission (MIC3) is pleased to
present you with this award.

We applaud your support of students connected to our nation's military. Thank you for
recognizing that every military-connected child has left behind friends and support
networks and may be dealing with a parent who is away from home on deployment. To
be successful and when transitioning between school settings, Montana’s military-
connected youth require particular supports to ensure that their unique social,
emotional, and academic needs are met.

Your support goes a long way in keeping them on track to be college, workforce, and

life ready. We trust that you will continue to put all Montana families first.
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